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GRHC FOUNDATION

Memory Walk
You can pave the way to the future 

while memorializing the past.

Your Support Turns 
Possibilities Into Realities

Community support played an essential part in 
the life of Grant Regional Health Center during 
its first fifty years of service. Your gifts helped 
make the hospital a reality in 1955. Since then 
they have supported growth and improvement 
in the original facility and in the services the 
hospital offers. We continue to encourage gifts 
from individuals, corporations, foundations, 
or other organizations. Your gifts to Grant 
Regional Health Center Foundation are tax 
deductible and will be used for the sole benefit 
of Grant Regional Health Center in the area it 
serves. 

Thank you so much for your support - you have 
helped “pave” the way for quality healthcare 
in the future!

Contact Brandi at GRHC Foundation, (608) 
723-3358 or foundation@grantregional.com 
for additional information.



Support Quality Healthcare 
for Future Generations

Grant Regional Health Center Foundation offers 
you the unique opportunity to support the future of 
quality healthcare, while at the same time create 
memories that provide a lasting impression. Our 
Healing Garden was established in 2004. Since 
that time, we have surrounded it with bricks and 
pavers to form a walkway and patio area. During 
our 2018 expansion project, the Healing Garden 
was enclosed and is now accessible through the 
hospital. This area also features fountains and 
memorial benches.

Installation will begin in the spring and additional 
bricks and pavers will be added as the demand 
allows.

GRHC will determine placement based on overall 
pattern and design. The lettering is epoxy filled 
protecting and offering clarity to your message for 
years to come.

All proceeds from the Memory Walk will go to the 
GRHC Foundation to support the GRHC Mission: 
“Together we are dedicated to improve the health 
and wellness of all generations through high 
quality, compassionate, patient-centered care.”

Healing Garden
Site of Memory Walk

Make a Permanent 
Impression, Have Either a 
Brick or Paver Engraved:

In MEMORY of a loved one who has 
passed

In HONOR of someone special

As a way to COMMEMORATE a birth or 
anniversary

As a way to CELEBRATE a life event or 
special experience

Or just to say thank you or show you care!

Engraved Brick Order Form

Please mail completed form and fee to:
Grant Regional Health Center Foundation
507 S. Monroe Street, Lancaster, WI 53813

Please print
Name:
Address:
City:
State:			   Zip:
Home Phone:
Business Phone:
E-mail Address:

Please print your message below exactly as you 
would like it to appear on the brick.

4x8 Brick - $100 Donation
3 lines, 14 characters, that includes spaces
and  punctuation

8x8 Paver - $250 Donation
6 lines, 14 characters, that includes spaces
and  punctuation


